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22/09/14 

Dear Parents/Guardian, 

 

Rackard League 

 

5th and 6th Class Boys Rackard League is ongoing at the moment. They had a 

great win last week against Clongeen. They have another match tomorrow 

Tuesday after school in Gusserane GAA pitch. We wish them the best of luck. 

 

New Ross Library 

 

Ms Walsh’s class will visit New Ross Library on Wednesday 24th Sept as part of the 

Piano Festival event. Children will get to hear the piano being played and they 

also get a chance to have a go themselves. Cost for the bus will be €2.00 per 

child. 

 

Living Art Project 

 

2nd – 6th Class are taking part in the Living Arts Project each Tuesday from 13th Oct 

till the middle of Feb 2015 with Artist Oonagh Latchford. It is run by Wexford 

County Council. It’s a wonderful opportunity to work with a real Artist.  

 

Collecting Children 

 

When collecting your child from school. Please wait at the gate, rather than at 

the wall to encourage your child to exit school properly.  

 

Mass 

Start of New School Year Mass is on Friday Morning 26th Sept at 10.00 am. All 

welcome.  

 

 

Le gach dea-ghuí 

 

________________ 

Margaret Furlong 

Principal 

Ballycullane National School New Ross, Co Wexford. 
Phone: 051 562542 

E-mail: ballycullanens.ias@eircom.net 
Web: ballycullanens.com 
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